Electoral Board Meeting 6 January 2017

The Electoral Board (EB) Meeting was called to order at 10:13 a.m. on October 11, 2016 with the following in attendance: Mary Truman, Secretary, Barbara Lassiter, Vice-Chairman, David Clary, Registrar.

The agenda was approved. The minutes from December 2, 2016 were approved.

Old Business:

David Clary informed the Board that the State Board will be renewing the lease on poll book software for another six months. He stated that he would monitor the situation and if new software was required for poll books he would inform the Board at that time.

New Business:

Due to the increase in work in the Registrar's office it was agreed upon that the Board would continue to employ a full time assistant. David Clary and Mary Truman will be setting up a meeting with Finance Dept. and County Administrator to get budget approval for the rest of this fiscal year and 2017.

The Board will begin working on upcoming dual primary election in June.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:19 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mary Truman